
 

 

 

 

  

To: YSC private wood producers, New Brunswick mills, processors, and wood purchasers 

 

YSC would like to formally notify you that, effective April 01, 2025, the private wood levy will be adjusted to 2.5% on all 

primary forest products produced within the YSC regulated area. The change was made to update current services we 

provide and to accommodate the increased operational costs. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, 

please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew Daigle 

General Manager  

YSC Forest Products Marketing Board  

(506) 238-5419 

matthew.daigle@yscnb.ca 

 

 

YORK-SUNBURY-CHARLOTTE 

FOREST PRODUCTS MARKETING BOARD 
PO BOX 424, STN. A, FREDERICTON, NB E3B 4Z9 

PHONE: (506) 444-6644; (506)466-5914 
FAX: (506) 444-6630 Fredericton 

(506) 465-0004 St Stephen 
E-MAIL: yscfredericton@yscnb.ca 

yscsts@yscnb.ca 
WEBSITE:  http://yscnb.ca 
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